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NEWS RELEASE     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |     June 28, 2024 
 

Motorcycle Injury Crash on Sheyenne Street  
 
What: Injury   

Where: 3300 Block of Sheyenne Street (West Fargo, ND).  

When: June 28th, 2024, at approximately 5:02 PM Central Time  

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Sunny  

Crash Involvement: Vehicle: 

Type of Crash: Fixed Object  

Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol, West Fargo Police Department, West Fargo 

Fire, Sanford Ambulance  

Vehicle No. 1: 2023 Kawasaki Motorcycle  
Driver No. 1: Brandon Sorenson-31-year-old male from Fargo, ND. Serious-nonlife-

threatening injuries.  
Restraints: helmet  
Charges:  Under investigation  
 

 
 

NARRATIVE: On June 28th, 2024, at approximately 5:02 PM a seriously injured crash 
involving a motorcycle occurred on the 3300 block of Sheyenne Street in West Fargo, ND.  
 
The Kawasaki Motorcycle being operated by Brandon Sorenson was travelling southbound on 
Sheyenne Street at reported high rate of speed. Sorenson lost control of his motorcycle as he 
rounded a curve, jumped the curb, and entered the west ditch/sidewalk of Sheyenne Street. 
Sorenson was thrown from the motorcycle and struck a tree. The motorcycle came to rest on 
its side in the west ditch of Sheyenne Street.  
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Sorenson sustained serious, non-life-threatening injuries from the crash, and was transported 
by ambulance to the Sanford Hospital. This crash remains under investigation by the North 
Dakotah Highway Patrol.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For more information, contact:  
Sgt. Andrew Cashin 701-521-0219                                                                                                                                                  
acashin@nd.gov  

     
 


